
 

Contact: Mark Dunning, Community Action Team Officer 
E-mail - mdunning@fareham.gov.uk (Tel: 01329 824565) xpsf-130425-ir05-mdu 
 

 


 
 

Report to the Executive Member for Policy, 
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Report of:       
Strategy/Policy:    

Policy, Strategy and Finance 
Community Fund Application - Girl Guides, Fareham 
Director of Community 
Community Engagement Strategy 

Corporate Objective: Strong and Inclusive Communities 
 

  

Purpose:  
This report presents an application for funding under the Council's Community Fund 
Programme. 
 

 

Executive summary: 
Liz Dunning, Fareham Division Administrator for the Girl Guides has requested 
funding of £4,999 to help purchase a Compton garage. 
  
The Fareham Division of the Girl Guides, which includes 7 Guides Units and 14 
Brownie Units, has been given some land in Serpentine Road on which they wish to 
place a garage to store camping equipment. The current store is leaking and in a 
state of very poor repair.  
  
The total cost of the project is £5,582. The remainder of the funds will be supplied 
by the Guides; they will also be using their own funds to purchase new shelving.  
Volunteers will move all the equipment from the old store to the new area 
 
Councillor Steadman, as Chairman of Fareham Town CAT, and Councillor Trott are 
supportive of the above application and Councillor Whittle failed to respond. 
 

 

Recommendation:  
That the application for £4,999 from Fareham Borough Council's Community 
Funding Programme, submitted by Liz Dunning, Girl Guides, Fareham Division for 
the purchase of a Compton garage be approved. 
 

 

Reason:  
This application meets the agreed Community Funding Programme criteria for 
financial support for community capital projects. 
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Cost of Proposals: 
The total cost of this project will be £4,999 and can be met from within the existing 
budget for the Community Fund Programme. 
 

 

Risk Assessment:  
There are no identified risks. 
 


